
Lynn Kreuz
#277989 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Dear City Council, As a 40 year resident of Portland, I am opposed to the passing of the Shelter to
Housing Continuum Project allowing for open space zones in our renowned and beautiful city parks
to be used for camping. We must make sound thoughtful decisions to resolve our ever growing
houseless population problem but this proposed rezoning is a bandaid fix and not one the residents
of Portland will look back on kindly. Our city’s legacy is at stake with this project. Lynn Kreuz 
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